
 

Memorandum  

Date: July 28, 2005 
 
To: Board of Supervisors 

Santa Barbara County 
 
From: Michele Mickiewicz 

Deputy Director, Public Health Department 
 
Subject: Continuation 
 
 
 
The Public Health department requests a continuance to the September 6th  
Board of Supervisors agenda for the Public Health administrative item below: 

Approve appointments for an Independent Hearing Panel for solid waste 
issues for terms of two years beginning 7/1/05 through 6/30/07. 

 
 


